
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

NEWS RELEASE - FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
 
DATE: May 2, 2013 
 
TO:  All News Media 
 
FROM: Duane Grunst, Deputy Chief of Operations 
 
SUBJECT: CHIPPEWA RIVER SEARCH UPDATE 
 
 
Due to weather conditions, search operations on the Chippewa River for the two 
missing canoeists have been suspended.   
 
The conditions will continue to be monitored and operational decisions made 
accordingly. 


